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Upcoming Events 

 

Fall Clean-Up – November 16th 
 There are some projects we need 

to complete so Sevakeen can be 

put to bed for the winter.  Some 

of the things that need completed 

are things such as cleaning off 

flower beds, raking leaves, picking up sticks, 

and covering the Tarzan swing.  Grab your rake 

and come to the clubhouse on Saturday, 

November 16th at 8 am for coffee, donuts, and 

to see where you can help! Then stay around 

for our Chili cook-off!!    

Thanks in advance for all the help! 

 

 

Chili Cook-Off  
Get your chili recipes ready! 

Wonder who will win first place this 

year??? Will Blair Malloy take home 

the coveted wooden spoon again?  

Our chili cook-off will be held on 

Saturday, November 16th at 12:30 pm.  We will 

be providing lunch for all that helped with our 

final clean-up of the year however, this lunch is 

open to EVERYONE!!! 

 

 

Christmas Party – Santa has 

notified us that he is planning on 

visiting Sevakeen on December 

8th at 5pm.  We will be having 

dinner and are asking members 

and guests to bring something 

to share!  Last names beginning with letters A-

L are asked to bring a dessert and those with 

letters M-Z are asked to bring a side dish.  

Hope you can come and visit with Santa!   

 

 

 

Welcome!  

We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen 

family: 

Duane McCaslin 

Haley Rohaley 

 
 

 

 

 

Check your Snail 

Mail!! 
There is an important letter 

coming via The Post Office to all 

Sevakeen homeowners.   

Keep your eyes open! 

 

 
 

Fall Wrap-Up 
 

A HUGE Thank You to 

Zach and Blair Malloy 

for a fabulous Halloween 

Party on Oct. 26th!  

A fabulous night of 

good food (in addition 

to the candy), great 

games, costumes, 

fellowship  

and, of course, Trick 

or Treating! 

 

 

 

 

Also, a BIG thank you to 

the Courtwrights for 

organizing the Square 

Dance.  The food was 

delicious and we learned 

many new dances.  Lots 

of fun had by all!  

 

 

 
 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


Leaves are getting mulched!   
Just wanted to let everyone know that the 

mower situation has been resolved! 
 

 
 

 

 

2025 Invoices 
Be on the lookout for your 2025 Sevakeen 

Invoice coming via email in December. 
 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for 

November 16, 2024 following the  

chili cook-off. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


